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After 8 weeks of studying and practicing Divine Principle lectures, our students had a lecture competition 

to share their skills with a live audience! Brianna and Noriega won the competition and received a 

Subway gift card. 

 

  
 

There's been a lot of interest in hosting another lecture training seminar so we hope to do it again soon. 

We would like to give Dr. Compton a special thank you for sharing his wealth of knowledge and support! 

 

-Brianna Chaves- 

 

 

 


